
 

 

19 January 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Re: Covid Updates – Face Coverings 
 
Following announcements made today by the Prime Minister with regards to the easing of 
Covid restrictions, I write to let you know that from tomorrow, Thursday 20 January 2022, 
pupils will not be required to wear face coverings within classrooms. 
 
Students will however still be expected to wear face coverings in indoor social spaces, in 
corridors between lessons and when on school transport. 
 
From next Thursday, 27 January 2022 face coverings will no longer be needed within indoor 
communal areas. 
 
Should your child, however, wish to still wear a face covering at any time then they may choose 
to do so. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Lee Tristham 
Headteacher 
 


